SAHRA Information – Feb 27, 2016

Draft Long Term Waste Management Strategy

<u>Display this email in your browser</u> <u>Visit us Online</u>

Send this to a friend

*Please note that the Public Works and Infrastructure Committee meeting (originally scheduled for Ferbruary 29) has been moved to Tuesday March 1, 2016. The draft Long Term Waste Management Strategy report is currently third on the agenda.

Draft Long Term Waste Management Strategy

A staff report on the Long Term Waste Management Strategy will be presented to the City of Toronto's Public Works and Infrastructure Committee (PWIC) on Tuesday March 1, 2016, including the Draft Long Term Waste Management Strategy.

Interested members of the public can arrange to speak with or submit comments to PWIC by clicking on the "Submit Comments" or "Request to Speak" buttons at the top of this webpage. Click on the following links for more information about this process:

- City Council & its Committees Learning Guide
 - How to have your say

Public consultation on the Draft Strategy will take place in Spring 2016.

For more information about the Waste Strategy contact: 416.392.3760 or wastestrategy@toronto.ca. Metro Hall, 55 John St. Toronto Ontario. M5V 3C6

Personal information is collected by the City of Toronto Act, S. O. 2006, Chapter 11, Schedule A. s.136 (b) & (c) and will be used to keep you informed about milestones in the Long Term Waste Management Strategy. With the exception of personal information, all comments will become part of the public record. Questions about this collection can be directed to the Manager, Public Consultation Unit, Metro Hall, 55 John St., Toronto, Ontario, M5V 3C6, or call 416-392-2990.

Unsubscribe from this mailing list